

THE UNIVERSITY OF ZAMBIA

BIOMEDICAL RESEARCH ETHICS COMMITTEE

Telephone: 260-1-256067 Telegrams: UNZA, LUSAKA Telex: UNZALU ZA 44370 Fax: + 260-1-250753

Fax: + 260-1-250753 E-mail: unzarec@unza.zm

Assurance No. FWA00000338 IRB00001131 of IORG0000774

22nd February, 2018.

Your Ref .: 021-06-15.

Prof. Patrick Musonda, University of Zambia, School of Public Health, P.O Box 50110, Lusaka.

Dear Prof. Musonda,

RE: "NEW QUESTIONNAIRES FOR FOLLOW UP INTERVIEWS IN "RANDOMIZED CLUSTER TRIAL ON THE EFFECTIVENESS OF A GIRL EMPOWERMENT PROGRAMME ON EARLY CHILDBEARING, MARRIAGE AND SCHOOL DROPOUT AMONG ADOLESCENT GIRLS IN RURAL ZAMBIA" (REF. No. 021-06-15)

We acknowledge receipt of your request for approval of new follow up questionnaire to be used in the next interview with the participants in the trial and questionnaire to be used to interview the guardians of the trial participants. The following have been observed:

- i. Page numbers have been inserted.
- ii. Ouestionnaires have been titled.

Your request has now been approved.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. S.H Nzala

VICE-CHAIRPERSON

Ridgeway Campus

P.O. Box 50110

Lusaka, Zambia